
 

 

    January 24, 2022 

 

 

sent via email  

 

Daniel Goldner, Chair 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301 

 

Re:  Docket No. DE 21-133 Low Income Electric Assistance Program 2021-2022 

Electric Assistance Program Budgets Docket No. 21-133 

 

Dear Chair Goldner: 

  

On January 18, 2022, the Public Utilities Commission ordered that a hybrid hearing format 

will be used for the January 27, 2022 prehearing conference scheduled in Docket No. DE 

21-133. LISTEN Community Services has a pending petition to intervene in the docket and 

writes to notify the Commission that Program Services Director Angela Zhang, and 

LISTEN’s attorneys, Raymond Burke and Stephen Tower, will attend the hearing remotely. 

I have registered our email addresses and phone numbers with the PUC web moderator 

pursuant to the order and hearing guidelines. 

 

Consistent with the Commission’s current policy, this letter is being filed solely in 

electronic form. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. Thank 

you for your attention to this matter. 

 

    Sincerely, 

 

    /s/ Raymond Burke   

    Raymond Burke, Esq. 

    New Hampshire Legal Assistance 

    Attorney for LISTEN Community Services 

 

 

Cc: service list via email 

 

 
 
 
Toll-Free (all offices): 
1-800-562-3174 
 

Fax (all offices): 
1-833-722-0271 
 

TTY: 
1-800-735-2964 
 
 
 
 
Berlin 
1131 Main Street 
Berlin, NH 03570 
603-752-1102 
 
Claremont 
24 Opera House Square 
Suite 206 
Claremont, NH 03743 
603-542-8795 
 
Concord 
117 North State Street 
Concord, NH 03301 
603-223-9750 
 
Manchester 
1850 Elm Street 
Suite 7 
Manchester, NH 03104 
603-668-2900 
 
Portsmouth 
154 High Street 
Portsmouth, NH 03801 
603-431-7411 
 
Administration 
117 North State Street 
Concord, NH 03301 
603-224-4107 
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NEW HAMPSHIRE LEGAL ASSISTANCE 
Working for Equal Justice Since 1971 

www.nhla.org 


